From: Senwung Luk <SLuk@oktlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 4:49 PM
To: NL Public Utilities Board;
Subject: RE: NLH 2017 GRA - CA Application to Delay Proceedings / Motion Day

Dear Ms Blundon,

The Labrador Interconnected Customers also will not file comments regarding the CA’s application to delay. We too
consent to the delay of the Friday motions day and wish to be kept involved regarding future schedule-setting
discussions.

All the best,
Senwung





